
      
 

  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 

   
 

 
     

    
 

The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description:  AMIODAR HCI MDV900/18MLAUR/M1@ Lot #s/Exp Date:  CAH180014 
07/31/2020; CAH180013 07/31/2020 
NDC: 55150018218 
UPC:  35515018218 
Econo #: 3902871 

Description:  AMIODAR HCI SDV150/3MLAUR/M10@ Lot #s/Exp Date:  CAH180009 02/28/2020 
NDC: 55150018003 
UPC:  35515018003 
Econo #: 3902806 

Description:  AMIODAR HCI SDV450/9MLAUR/M10@ Lot #s/Exp Date:  CAH180012 06/30/2020; 
CAH180011 01/31/2020; CAH180003 02/28/2020; 
CAH180001 01/31/2020 
NDC: 55150018109 
UPC:  35515018109 
Econo #: 3902848 

AuroMedics is voluntarily recalling the above items due to the visible particulate matter within 
test vials of the product 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


